To: Birmingham Licensed Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Drivers and Operators
Clean Air Zone Consultation
Birmingham launched a public consultation on Wednesday 4th July ongoing until Friday 17th August, to seek the views of the general public on its proposals for a Clean Air Zone.  The Clean Air Zone will include all roads within the A4540 Middleway ring road but not the Middleway itself, where the most polluting vehicles will have to pay to enter the city centre from January 2020. If you work as a Hackney Carriage or private hire driver, or if you are a private hire operator, a Clean Air Zone will have particular consequences for you.  The Council would like to offer you the opportunity to come and talk to its officers about its proposals and to find out from you what your specific concerns are.  

We have arranged five meetings at The H Suite in Icknield Port Road, Edgbaston and you are invited to attend any one of them.  The meetings are specifically for the taxi and private hire trade, not the wider public.  The venue, dates and times are listed below.  
If you are unable to attend one of the meetings, there are other opportunities to find out more about the Clean Air Zone and have your say:  by visiting www.birmingham.gov.uk/caz  or attending one of the public drop-in events that are advertised on our website and attached flyer.  However, please be mindful that the public drop-in events are not specifically for taxi and private hire drivers, but you will still have the chance to ask questions and provide feedback. 

Alternatively you can telephone 0121 464 4412 or email cleanair@birmingham.gov.uk to find out more about the proposed Clean Air Zone.
You do not need to book to attend the meetings at The H Suite, but numbers are limited to a maximum of 100 per session.  

Venue:  Hudson Room, The H Suite, 100 Icknield Port Road, Edgbaston B16 0AA
Dates & Times:
Tuesday 7th August 2018 at 14:00 hours



Wednesday 8th August 2018 at 10:00 hours and 14:00 hours



Thursday 9th August 2018 at 11:00 hours and 14:00 hours
*Consultation ends on Friday 17th August, visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/caz to have your say.
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